Cochran, Patricia (DCOZ)

From: Sydney Smith <sydneymhsmith@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, October 17, 2021 10:23 AM

To: DCOZ - ZC Submissions (DCOZ)

Subject: Opposition to park tower (16-11)

Some people who received this message don't often get email from sydneymhsmith@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the DC Government. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize
the sender and know that the content is safe. If you believe that this email is suspicious, please forward to phishing@dc.gov for
additional analysis by OCTO Security Operations Center (SOC).

DC Zoning Commission:
| vehemently oppose replacing Bruce Monroe Community Park with a 9-story-plus-penthouse tower. (Case 16-11)

The city’s new Comprehensive Plan requires a thorough impact assessment -- ensuring that negative impacts on
neighborhoods, transportation, environmental quality, and other issues are assessed and adequately mitigated. The DC
Appeals court made it abundantly clear that this was not thoroughly done.

Outside spaces are more valuable to the community than more overpriced apartments.

Sincerely,
Sydney Smith
1909 19th St NW
301-509-8687
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